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Dates to Remember: 
9/7 – No School – Labor 
Day 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our first week at school was a success! The students 
are doing amazing with new routines and 
procedures each day, and learning more about each 
other.   
 
Next week, we are going to review math and reading 
kindergarten concepts.  We will start first grade 
science, social studies, and handwriting. 
 
Please continue to send 2 masks to school each day.  
It is very hot & we definitely need to exchange 
masks in the middle of our day. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support with the 
digital academy as I work through some of the 
technical challenges.  
 
Please see the reverse side for a note from Coach 
Cotter. 
 
 
 

 
 

Word of the Week (WOW) 

ecstatic 
 

©Ashley Magee, First Grade Brain                                                                     graphics © Thistle Girl Designs, Little Red, Pink Cat Studio  


